EX11.

PLANNING & BUILDING STANDARDS CASE WORK MANAGEMENT
SYSTEM - NOTIFICATION OF AWARD OF CONTRACT

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services advising
that in accordance with Contract Standing Order 6.2 (ii) she had awarded a contract
for the supply and maintenance of the Uniform case management system commencing
on 1 April 2015 for up to 7 years.

In accordance with Contract Standing Order 5.8, the Chief Governance Officer in
consultation with the Chief Finance Officer and the Chief Executive, had given
specific exemption from the requirement to tender on the basis that negotiating a
contract with the current provider secured better value for the Council than
purchasing a new system given the level of integration already in place and the saving
on support and maintenance achieved through continuation of the contractual
relationship.

Decision

The Executive noted the report.



